St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Pentecost Term 29 /6/17

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents

Another busy week comes to an end. Vine and Sycamore Class have been busy practising their lines and now dances for their forthcoming production. This week we welcomed Mrs Blincow who came to visit us in advance of her start in September. The diary dates have been updated on the website so please do check for forthcoming events.

Have an enjoyable weekend Best Wishes *Mrs K. Yuen* 29th June – Mass for Feast of St Peter and Paul

4th July – Moving Up morning

13th July - Multi Skills Key Stage 1

14th July – Reports out to parents/ PTFA

Barbecue

17th **July** – School Performance "Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits" at Chipping Warden Village Hall

19th July – Whole School Circus Day

20th **July** – Year 6 Leaver's Party at *Jump In Warwick*

21st **July** –End of School year Mass 9.30am and leavers assembly at 1.30pm



A letter with costume suggestions has been sent out this week.

Please ask if you need help with this.



House Point Totals

St Mary's Circus Day-Wednesday 19th July

The children will be taking part in various circus skills and Dance workshops throughout the day. Then in the afternoon we invite you to join us for a Circus performance at 2pm; where the children will perform their newly acquired skills! On this day children can come in their school PE Kit. There will also be an ice cream van outside school at the end of the day.



Value Focus for June - Thankfulness

Please note

School starts back after the Summer holidays on Wednesday 6th September 2017 "When you think things are bad, when you feel sour and blue, when you start to get mad... you should do what I do... Just tell yourself, Duckie, you're really quite lucky! Some people are much more... oh. ever so much more... oh. muchly much-much more unlucky than you!"

-Dr. Seuss

Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk